
PORT MACQUARIE CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 
 

DATE   3 March 2015 
 
It being a lovely sunny autumn day, we had 34 social bowlers enjoying a 
game today along with 6 rinks of Pennants.  Nice to see a couple of our 
newer members joining in as well! 
 
Pennant results:  Grade 1 Lake Cathie def Port City,  Grade 2 Port City def 
Lake Cathie, Grade 3 Port City (1) def Wauchope, Grade 3 Port City (2) def 
North Haven. 
 
Lucky rinks: 
1st –   Robyn Hehir and Eleanore Russell. 
2nd –   Lyn Norton, Patty McNeill and Joan Bird. 
Consolation:  Lyn Frances, Daphne Sumsky and Rose Edwards. 
Raffles –  1st Beth Hicks, 2nd Joy Barry, 3rd Lyn Frances.  
80 Club -  Frances Green, Maureen Cutting, Lorraine Stuart, Judy Scholz. 
 
Major Singles entries closed today and the draw is on the noticeboard.  Please 
check to see when your first round is scheduled. 
 
Major Pairs will open for entries next Tuesday, 10th March and entries will be 
received for the following 3 weeks! 
 
With the Friday twilight bowls proving to be so popular, Charlie is organising 
another evening of bowls on Friday 13th March!  Format is 3-bowl pairs and 
teams can be mixed, ladies or men.  Start at 5pm with nibbles after and cost 
is $10 per player. 
 
The next Morning Tea for those ladies not playing bowls at the moment is on 
10th March.  Please come along and join your bowling friends for a chat.  
There will be several Pennant matches being played so plenty of bowls to 
watch and enjoy as you have a cuppa!  
 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a 
speedy recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays 
only please ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  

 
Judy Brady 
Acting Publicity Officer 


